
WOODLAWN EARLY YEARS 
SCHOOL   
  
Karen Fraser—Principal Woodlawn School is an environment where  
Tara Reimer—Vice Principal education and culture empowers our students to  

grow into caring, connected and contributing  
global citizens​. 

  
  

September 29, 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Picture Day is coming up! Please watch for LifeTouch packages in your child’s agenda. For 

your convenience, orders may be placed online. If you choose not to order online, please complete 

the form your child brings home and return the form to the school for picture day.  

All students will be photographed for school service products. Each student will receive a free 

class photo. Retakes will be done on November 8th, 2019. 

We have two days for picture day.  

Oct. 16, 2019: Kindergarten (even day classes), Grade 1, and Grade 2 

Oct. 17, 2019: Kindergarten (odd day classes), Grade 3, and Grade 4 

For tips on preparing for photo day visit ​www.lifetouch.ca 
 
Any questions - call Lifetouch at 1-866-457-8212 or email: ​guestservices@lifetouch.ca 
 

 

Tara Reimer  

Vice Principal 

411 Henry St. Phone:  204 326-6110 
Steinbach, MB Fax:  204 346-0605 
R5G 0R1 Email:  ​woodlawn@hsd.ca 

Twitter:  @WoodlawnHSD 
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